
 

 

HEALTH AND SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Green Keepers Safety Policy 

 

Green-staff (and other workers) have priority on the golf course at 
all times. 

The staff will be requested to “stand aside” as soon as reasonably 
possible to allow play to continue. 

The protocol is being introduced to provide clarity to everyone 
sharing the space on the golf course. It is primarily aimed at 

providing a safe environment for our highly valued staff. 

Members/all golfers should be aware if they fail to respect the 
policy disciplinary action will follow. Staff have been requested to 
notify management of any instances where reckless shots result 

in a “near miss”. 

Golfers should also be aware that if a reckless shot results in an 
accident there is a high probability of criminal prosecution/civil 

litigation. Insurers are unlikely to provide cover in such 
circumstances! 

Please respect the policy and keep our green-staff safe. 

 


